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Tuesday 27th June Victorious Voices Friday 30th June Y6 Visit to London 
Friday 7th July Y3 Visit to Mossy Lee Tuesday 11th – Friday 

14th July 
Y6 Residential visit 
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One of our goals in computing at Aldwyn is to give students a 
head start in the ever-changing digital world. We are proud to 
announce that some Year 6 students have volunteered to 
support in computer lessons and act as junior teaching 
assistants. They are using their knowledge and understanding 
of Scratch coding, picture editing, and other topics to help the 
younger pupils learn. 
 
This is a great opportunity for students to build confidence 
and gain valuable experience. It can also give them a real 
head start for a possible future career in IT, coding, or 
teaching. 
 
We are very proud of all of the students who are involved in 

this program. They are making a real difference, and setting 

themselves up for success in the future. 

Throughout Key Stage 2 children 

learn a foreign language. At Aldwyn 

our children learn French. As part of 

our language’s curriculum, children 

are also exposed to the culture of 

France. To enhance this aspect of 

learning, we welcomed Dance Days 

into school on Monday who led 

dance workshops throughout the 

school. In the workshops the 

children were taught a traditional 

French dance. We had a great time 

learning something new. 



  

In science this week, Year 4 have been learning about the digestive system. They had to work together in 

small groups to put the organs where they think they belong in our body. 

 

Sports News 

 

 
Today we have said a fond farewell to Mrs 

Taylor who has left Aldwyn to take up a new 

and exciting role at Lyndhurst Primary School in 

Dukinfield. Mrs Taylor has worked with many 

children across school whilst she has been with 

us and has been a valuable member of our 

team, Lyndhurst pupils and staff are very lucky.  

We wish Mrs Taylor luck in her new role and 

hope that she will be able to keep in touch and 

visit us in school. 

This week ten Year 6 children went to Medlock 
leisure centre for the annual swim gala. The 
team had to compete in races against other 
schools from across Tameside. The team faced 
some tough competition but through great 
performances by all the team overall placed 
2nd! All the children gave it their 
all, congratulations.  
 

This week some of the Year 6 children assisted 

Miss Hind and Mrs Hind in a Big Dance event 

for the Hawthorn's children. The event was a 

great success, and a good time was had by 

everyone involved.  



  

 

 

 

 

Thank You to everyone who joined with us on Saturday 

afternoon for our first Aldfest. It was a fantastic afternoon 

and wonderful to see members of the whole community 

joining with us for the event. 

Thank you to all the volunteers and staff members who 

gave up their time before, during and after to make the 

event a success. 

On the day we raised an amazing £2300. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 

We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 

And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
Rayaan Alexi-Mia Jeffrey 
Marco Ayesha Cian 
Oliver  Thomas Emily 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Sophia Denzel Oscar Mason Hafsa Robyn 
Seren Ava Deacon Isabelle Harry Kobe 
Rome Eva Olivia Josie Hollie Jessie 
Esme Gabriella Alexis Eliza Isabella Erin 
Isla Muhammad-Ali Wingki Archie Paige Ava 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

The closing date for ordering class photographs is Monday 26th June. Photographs are 

ordered directly on the John Hunt website using the code that is on the proof card. If 

you are unable to find your proof card, please contact John Hunt directly as they will be 

able to assist you. 



 Things to do in the local area. 


